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January 2021 Newsletter 

A brief update on activities and news from Kirton in Lindsey Town Council. 

Kirton in Lindsey Coronavirus – Covid-19 Response Team   

As the government’s vaccination programme continues, it remains important to follow all the official guidance 

provided to protect yourselves, your family, your friends and the rest of the community during the health crisis.  

Remember that the community response team remain ready to help anyone who needs them – here is a reminder 

of the contact details.    

Remember the key elements ‘Hands, Face, Space’ – to protect yourself and those around you. 
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Kirton in Lindsey Town Council continue to plan a variety of projects for the community, including development 

of the play area on the Green, the reintroduction of sporting of physical activity sessions for young people 

following the withdrawl of the StreetSports scheme, the provision of allotments and development of facilities for 

the town.  If residents have concerns or ideas about the town and how different things could be improved or 

developed, please get in touch so that they can be considered and fully looked into. 

 

Take Part in our Play Park Survey! 

Kirton in Lindsey Town Council are planning future maintenance and improvement for the Play Area on the 

Green.  We would like to know what you, the residents, and users of the park, think. 

Go to the link below or scan the QR code to access this quick survey to have your say before the end of January! 

Weblink :  https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Kirtonlindseypark 

QR Code:                         

 

 

 

 

Sporting or physical activity sessions for  

young people in Kirton in Lindsey.  

Kirton in Lindsey Town Council is seeking evidence of need to bring back some sporting 

activities along the lines of StreetSports and needs to know if this would be supported or not.  

A three-minute survey is now available for people to take part in to help build up the evidence 

needed to move forward. Thank you to everyone who is able to take part with this by using the 

link below before the end of January. 

Weblink : https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/KirtonLindseySportsSessions 

QR Code:                              
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Competition! 

The Town Council has launched a competition to design a poster to help highlight the problem of 

irresponsible dog owners who do not clean up after their pets. 

By enlisting the help of our talented youngsters, we hope we can begin to tackle this anti-social 

behaviour. 

Please email entries to: Cllr Hazel Fox @ cleanerkirton@outlook.com. Or alternatively, entries 

can be posted in the letter box at the Town Hall for the attention of The Town Clerk. 

Good luck and get drawing! 
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Proposed new walking and cycling route for Kirton in Lindsey 

Kirton in Lindsey Town Council are currently working with both North Lincolnshire Council and 

the Ministry of Defence with the aim to secure the Vincent Hall (old RAF gym) for use as a 

community sports facility for Kirton in Lindsey. 

As part of this work, improved walking and cycling access to the building is under consideration. 

As part of a wider scheme of proposed new and improved walking and cycling routes across 

North Lincolnshire, your views are sought on the proposal for a new route within Kirton in 

Lindsey. 

Further details of all the proposals across North Lincolnshire, current routes and the survey can 

be found on the North Lincolnshire Council website at: 

https://www.northlincs.gov.uk/walking-and-cycling-survey 

Expressions of interest in uses of an additional community sports facility are also welcomed by 

the Town Council. 

 

 

Town Councillor Vacancy 

There is a vacancy for a Town Councillor on Kirton in Lindsey 
Town Council and notice was published on 11th January 2021.  

Local councils give communities a voice and are democratically 

accountable to the community.  Are passionate about Kirton in 
Lindsey? Would you like to make a difference in the local 
community and offer your skills and experience? Do you enjoy 
being part of team?  If you are interested in becoming a Town 

Councillor, or would like further information please contact the 
Town Clerk. 
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